
Edinburgh hotel is one of the
best

The Chester Residence scooped two top TripAdvisor awards this
week.

Five-star Edinburgh hotel, The Chester Residence, has been
named as the ‘No1 Luxury Hotel in the UK’ and the ‘7th Best
Luxury Hotel in Europe’ in the TripAdvisor Travellers’ Choice®
Awards 2015.

These awards follow on from The Chester Residence’s success of
2014, when they were named as TripAdvisor’s ‘No1 UK Small
Hotel of the Year 2014’ and ‘No1 UK and European Luxury Hotel
of the Year 2014’, and ‘Serviced Apartments of the Year 2014’
in the Scottish Hotel Awards, to name but a few. The hotel has
now received 17 industry awards in total since opening in
2006.

The Chester Residence comprises 23 luxury Georgian townhouse
apartments located in Edinburgh’s chic West End. Each suite is
individually designed using the most luxurious, contemporary
décor and furnishings, with all the comforts of a five star
hotel  as  well  as  full  reception  and  concierge  service,
offering guests a personalised and memorable experience.

Owner of The Chester Residence, Graham Wood, said: “We are
delighted that our guests have recognised the efforts of our
team in the Travellers’ Choice® awards for the third year
running. It’s always great to receive feedback and winning
these coveted awards is the highest compliment.

“Our team works exceptionally hard to ensure each guest’s stay
is as luxurious and enjoyable as possible. They provide a
personal, yet not intrusive, service which is both relaxed and
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friendly. It’s an incredible achievement and I’d like to thank
all of our team for their dedication and the excellent service
they provide.”
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